
 

  
  

  

Dear Parents,  

  

Thank you for choosing DIA Al Barsha for your child’s education.   

  

The information you have already provided will help us to allocate classes with a balance of boys to girls, 

nationalities and other relevant information. This is for us to ensure the best learning environment for all 

students.  

  

It is a requirement that all children starting in PKG and KG1 must be completely toilet trained as well as 

be able to communicate their needs to use the toilet. Not only is this an important milestone in early 

childhood development, it is an essential pre-requisite for admission into PKG1 and KG1.   

  

If toilet training is not complete by the start of the new school year please inform the admissions office 

before accepting enrolment. Please note that a child that is not fully toilet trained will not be able to join  

PKG1 / KG1 until the child is confident with using the toilet independently. In a case where a child starts 

and we observe this milestone has not been met, the child will be asked to stay home until this 

requirement is fulfilled. Furthermore, there will be no refund on enrolment/tuition fees.   

  

We request you to kindly sign and return the undertaking as stated below along with the other signed 

copies of the required admission documents.   

  

Regards,  

  

Admissions Department  

Dubai International Academy Al Barsha  

  

 
  

Undertaking (For Children joining the Entry Grade level to School – PKG1 and KG1)  

   

   

I the undersigned …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………., parent of 

…………………………………………………………………….……………………………… seeking admission to entry grade ……… 

for academic year 2021-2022, confirm, that I understand that my child is required to be toilet trained 

when starting school to meet with this pre-requisite for admission to DIA Al Barsha.    

  

  

Signature of Parent:   ………………………………………………………                           Date:  …………………………………………  


